
Tintern Church of Christ, excitement is in the air!  

We’ve welcomed our first groups of campers, with many more eagerly counting
down the days until it's their turn. Thanks to you, Camp CityKidz has already
been filled with joy, laughter, and moments of real transformation. 

Here’s a glimpse of what your ongoing support makes possible at camp: 

Tie-dye camp t-shirts – a creative way for kids to express themselves
and feel proud of who they are. 

An adventure to African Lion Safari – for many, their first big outing,
creating unforgettable memories with new friends. 

Water Day fun, slime, and cupcakes – pure joy that lets kids relax,
laugh, and just be kids. 

Deep connections with leaders and new best friends – helping
children feel valued, confident, and like they truly belong. 

🎥 Watch this short message from our Executive Director and Associate
Executive Director:
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Thanks to your consistent support throughout the year, over 100 children
have already been registered for Camp CityKidz this summer. 

Every tie-dye shirt, splash in the sun, and field trip adventure is more than just
summer fun, it’s a first for so many of our kids. A first experience outside their
neighbourhood. A first time feeling proud of who they are. A first sense of true
belonging.

Thank you for making it a summer to remember.

Sincerely,
Lisa Kostopoulos
Supporter Engagement Specialist
T: (289) 904-1865

Support Camp CityKidz
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